
 LISTEN TO CHILDREN  

 

 

We request that teachers complete a pre-survey prior to the child-Listener 

meetings. After 10 or more meetings, teachers complete a post-survey.  

The five items in this section include the following:  

1. Completes Seatwork 

2. Completes Homework 

3. Follows Directions 

4. Shows Interest in Subject Matter 

5. Shows Effort as Reflected in Grades 

Of the 224 teachers who completed pre-posts for students, 72% showed gains in 

at least one area. In addition, many teachers wrote comments reinforcing the 

idea that the Listener had a positive impact on the student.  

 

% Students w/ 
Improved 

Engagement in 
School Activities

72%

% Students Who 
Did Not Improve

28%
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